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• Welcome & Introductions, Co-chairs: 

• Katie Dykes, Commissioner

• Ronald McDaniel, Mayor Town of Montville
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• Focus of Today’s Presentations/Discussion:

o Existing Systems, Technical Resources, what’s working, what’s 
possible? 

o Success stories of programs being implemented public & private 

o Alternate programs for infrastructure and collection

o What to consider next



Presentations:

• Ashley Muspratt, Client Services Manager, Center for EcoTechnology –
Taking Commercial & Residential Organics Diversion to Scale

• Bob Spencer, Director, VT – Windham Solid Waste Management 
District – Brattleboro VT Organics Diversion Program

• Brian Paganini, Vice President, Quantum Biopower – Anaerobic 
Digestion

Food Scraps / Organics Collection & 
Diversion Working Group Meeting



Presentations:

• Samuel King, President, Blue Earth Compost–Curbside collection in CT

• Debra Darby, Manager, Tetra Tech – Co-collection programs
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• Q & A for Panelists

• Comments/Discussion for municipal participants

NOTE: For non-municipal attendees, to submit comments, use the 
CHAT box or submit them through the public engagement request for 
comments and solutions

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DEEP/waste_management_and_disposal/CCSMM/CCSMM-Public-Engagement-Questions.pdf
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• Next Steps & Schedule

• Develop dual focus:

- Infrastructure

- Collection

• Future engagement with? 
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DEEP Contacts:

• Robert Isner

robert.isner@ct.gov

• Chelsey Hahn 

Chelsey.Hahn@ct.gov
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